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The Atchison, Topeka & Santa Fe Railway System.

641 Market Street, San Francisco.

A. H. PAYSON,
Ass't to President.

File P-890-126
San Francisco, June 8, 1904

Mr. John Muir,

Martinez, Cal.,

Dear Mr, Muir:-

I teke pleasure in sending you an Annual Pass
over our Coast Lines, for 1904. Please sign the aecompanying
receipt slip, and forward it direct to Mr. A. G. Wells, General
Manager, Conservative Life Building, Los Angeles, Cal,

Yours very truly,

Inclo,

Original located at University of the Pacific Library
Holt-Atherton Special Collections
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